
 

You are receiving this postcard because you own property within 
or near one of the several “Future Study Areas” identified in the 
City’s 2013 Comprehensive Plan.  Specifically, “Study Area No. 2” 
is highlighted in the map to the right. 

 

 

 

This will be the second COMMUNITY FORUM for “Study Area No. 2” 
and is open to the public.  All are welcome to attend and participate.  
As a property owner and/or resident within and around Future Study 
Area No. 2, you are a key stakeholder and we hope to see you on 
June 29th. 

Development Services Department 
City of Morgantown 
304-284-7431 
shollar@morgantownwv.gov  

PLEASE JOIN US ON 

HELP PLAN 

YOUR 

NEIGHBORHOOD 

Thursday, June 29, 2017  ♦  7 p.m. 

Public Safety Building – Training Room 
300 Spruce Street 

I N V I T A T I O N  T O  C O M M U N I T Y  F O R U M  




